
Welcome back to school and a warm welcome to all of our new parents, we are
happy to have you join the ISSR family.
I am happy to begin this new academic year with you all.  As we start this journey
together let us remember that we are one but we are many.  We will foster a love of
learning in each child, promote kindness and encourage resillience throughout  the
year. We will support each other , respect differences  and join in on various projecs
during the year. I'm confident that this will be a productive and successful year.

Sally-Anne Lee
Deputy Principal Primary School
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Welcome back!

Back row L to R:
Mr Pan Chinese, Ms Kira EAL/Swimming, Ms Lucy Y2B, Ms Jacalyn Y2A,            

Ms Nicola Y1, Mr Elliot Y3, Mr Zinzan PE, Ms Tania Y5.
Front row L to R: 

Ms Sylvie French, Ms Benette Y4, Ms Rita Nursery and Day Care, Ms Micah R2,
Ms Dimple Key Stage 2 Co-coordinator and Y6b,   Mr David Principal HS & PS,
Ms Sally-Anne Deputy Principal PS and R2,  Ms Liezl, Ms Janica R1. Benette Y4,
Miss Micah R2, Miss Rita Nursery and Day Care, Miss Jacalyn Y2a, Miss Liezl Y1

and Miss Janica R1. 



. 

Why homework?

After school
Activities

Teaches children time management skills.
Teaches priority setting

Helps teachers determine how well lessons are being
understood.

Teaches problem solving skills.
Reviews class work.

Teaches childrenresponsibility for their own learning.
Teaches children to work independently.

Teaches children how to plan, stay organised and take action.

This term children have had the
following choices for there after
school activities:
 
gymnastics, 
yoga,
numeracy, 
chess, 
art & drawing, 
Lego, 
board games, 
drama,
swimming, 
singing, 
ICT 
reading. 

These choices will be available next
term, so that children can join a new
activity which interests them.

Children who are involved in extra
curricula activities help to boost their
talents and skills in different areas. It
enhances there observation skills,
their ability to listen to instructions
and to gain an understanding of the
world around them, it builds
communication skills. It also
encourages children to try new
activities which they would not try
otherwise. 



September 28th Early Years Star of the Month
September 29th Primary School Star of the Month

October 9, 10 & 11 Parent Teacher Meetings
October 12th End of Term 1 Holidays

Reports 

October 13th - 20th Pchum Ben 
October 23rd Term 2 Starts

November 9th Early Years Star of the Month
November 10th Primary School Star of the Month

Enrollment is stilll open for nursery
to Year 6 and day care. 

We still have a few places available in our nursery to Year 6
classes and  our day care facility.
Nursery & Receptio 1  hours are 8:00am till 11:30am
Day Care hours are 8:00 am till 4:00pm
For further information please contact the office on
012 878782/081878782



‘Promoting literacy for a world in
transition: Building the foundation for

sustainable and peaceful societies’.

Meet and Greet - August 18th
The Primary School and High School saff welcomed parents to the
Primary Campus on Friday 18th August. All of the Primary teachers

were introduced to parents and then parents had the opportunity to
meet the teachers and visit their child's classroom .  It was wonderful to

see so many parents attend this event. We value you support.
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